

College Station Independent School District

Success...each life...each day...each hour

MEMORANDUM

To:

Dr. Clark Ealy, Superintendent

From:

Glynn Walker, Deputy Superintendent

Date:

September 9, 2015

Subject:

Annual renewal of maintenance and support contract with SunGard Public

Sector, Inc.

Agenda Item:

J-5

Board Priority/

District Goal:

Priority 3, Goal 4

BACKGROUND

The software utilized by the District for financial and student accounting applications is provided by SunGard Public Sector, Inc. Mark Pantel, Director of Purchasing, and Jackie Janacek, Director of Computer Services, recommend the renewal of our contract for these services. The annual software maintenance and support fees total \$116,611.94 for the 2015-2016 school year.

This software contains the database that is the backbone of the entire district's financial and student data applications. It is a vital part of the District's operations.

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees of the College Station Independent School District consider approval of the renewal of maintenance and support contracts for the financial and student software programs from SunGard Public Sector, Inc. in the total amount of \$116,611.94 for the 2015-2016 school year.

GLYNN WALKER

Deputy Superintendent for Business and Operations

1812 Welsh Avenue College Station, TX 77840 979-764-5400 -- www.csisd.org CLARK C. EALY, Ph.D.
Superintendent of Schools